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Dr. Prof. Francesco dell´Isola 
Università di Roma La Sapienza 
Italy 
 
Dear Prof. Francesco dell´Isola, 
you submitted the paper "NON-LINEAR CONTINUUM MODELS FOR PLANAR 
EXTENSIBLE BEAMS AND PANTOGRAPHIC LATTICES OF BEAMS:  HEURISTIC 
HOMOGENIZATION, EXPERIMENTAL AND NUMERICAL EXAMPLES OF 
EQUILIBRIUM IN LARGE DEFORMATION" for the ELACTAM 2016 conference. 
 
We found that it would perfectly fit into the scope of the conference and gladly confirm 
the acceptance of the paper for oral presentation on the conference. The program will be 
published on the website in January.  
 
During your visit, we will exchange information on scientific research, and discuss 
research topics with professors of the faculty. 
 
Make sure to book your flights and accommodation for your visit in time, since the demand 
seems to be quite large nowadays. 
 
I wish you would accept my cordial invitation, and I am looking forward to your 
early reply. 
 
With best regards, 
 

Prof. Dr. Reinaldo Rodríguez Ramos  
Chairman of the Organizing Committee  
Facultad de Matemática y Computación  
Universidad de la Habana  
CP 10400 San Lazaro y L 
Ciudad de La Habana, Cuba 
Phone: (+53-7) 78 86 90, (+53-7) 78 60 89 
Fax: (+53-7) 33 57 74 
E-mail: reinaldo@matcom.uh.cu 


